
 

 

 
August 1, 2025 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: 
Street Resurfacing on Clairemont Drive and Balboa Avenue 

 
Crews have made progress installing the pipeline on Clairemont Drive. We appreciate the patience 
and cooperation of the surrounding residents and businesses throughout this important phase of 
work.  

Beginning Sunday, August 3, crews will begin paving the intersection of Clairemont Drive and 
Balboa Avenue. Work will take place overnight from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. through Thursday, August 7. 
Traffic lanes will be reduced, but all directions of travel through the intersection will remain open. 

Throughout this work, crews will be using additional lighting on site, and typical noise associated 
with construction may be heard. 

Sign up for e-blasts:  

Regular project updates will continue to be shared via email 
blast. We strongly recommend adding yourself to the 
subscriber list to stay informed on the project. Please scan 
the QR code to the right, enter your contact information, and 
select lists # 4 & # 5 for the Morena South and Morena Middle 
Pipelines.  

Why:  

The Pure Water Program will use proven water purification technology to clean recycled water to 
produce safe, high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a cost-effective investment for San 
Diego's water and wastewater needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply.  

Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD (833-667-7973) with questions 
about the City’s Pure Water Program and the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance 
Bike Lanes project, and a team member will get back to you within one business day.  

Please be advised that rain and inclement weather may impact the project schedule. Thank you for 
your patience and understanding as we make progress on this important project. 


